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Comments: Rock Climbing Belongs on Forest Service Lands

 

 

 

March 3, 2020

 

Dear Beth Rumpza,

 

Dear Forest Supervisor,

 

I urge you to implement a Forest Plan that is fair to climbers. Climbing, and use of fixed anchors, are well

established in the Tonto NF, and existing fixed anchors (or the ability to maintain them) should not be threatened

by the plan. Additionally, allowing the environmentally destructive and misguided Resolution Copper mine project

to move forward would not only be the single biggest loss of climbing in American history, it would also trample

over the desires and rights of local indigenous peoples.

 

Sincerely,


